
To whom it may concern, 

I adamantly oppose this bill. We have selected private school because we feel that it is within our right as parents to educate our 
children as we see fit. The public school system has become a joke and no longer focuses on educating our children but instead on 
trying to indoctrinate them with a political agenda and propaganda that is clearly intended to steer children toward future paths of 
destruction  in regards to lifestyle choices.  The public school system has FAILED the children by choosing to place COVID 
restrictions on the schools and thus forcing schools being closed for longer than necessary. 

I oppose this bill and demand that the government keep its nose out of my privately schooled children’s lives. I as a parent pay 
entirely out of my pocket to educate my children and do not agree that private schools need to be regulated by governmental 
standards that are clearly meant to control and steer children. 


